
 
 

 
 

To: Clients, Families and Friends 
CC: Staff and Board of Directors 
From: Sherry Kerr, Executive Director 
Date: June 9, 2022 
Re:  Continued Mask Wearing for PSS Staff and Visitors 

 
Please note the following update received from the Ministry of Health:  
 
Dr. Kieran Moore, Chief Medical Officer of Health, issued a statement that on June 11, 2022, the 
remaining Directives will also be revoked and replaced with Ministry of Health guidance for health care 
workers and organizations. This includes guidance on when masks should be worn in hospitals and other 
health care settings. 
 
To continue providing an additional layer of protection for the most vulnerable, masks will still be 
required in long-term care and retirement homes. Masking is recommended in higher risk congregate 
living settings, such as shelters and group homes. 
 
Thus, Participation Support Services will require that staff working at the Bell Lane site, the Stedman Home 
and at Colborne Street continue to wear masks when providng care to residents/tenants and when not 
able to physically distance from others.  The use of eye protection will also remain in place until further 
consultation. 
 
We will continue to monitor visitors in the same manner.  Visitors to the Bell Lane site or Stedman House 
must wear masks when visiting indoors. 
 
The Outreach/Assisted Living staff have been HIGHLY encouraged to continue to wear masks when 
supporting community clients.  
 
Please feel free to reach out to me, skerr@pssbrantford.org at any time with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
With Regards, 
 
 
 
Sherry R. Kerr, Executive Director 
 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnews.ontario.ca%2Fen%2Fstatement%2F1002160%2Fmost-masking-requirements-to-be-lifted-on-june-11&data=05%7C01%7Cskerr%40pssbrantford.org%7C629018dbbdc94516a2b508da4a1365c2%7C703207bfa3554e84b94bde09ff908e0c%7C0%7C0%7C637903744422183320%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tDAda1CoDLcCyf%2BNa0ZTMlk0tLvKINnirPQ7KwlairA%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.health.gov.on.ca%2Fen%2Fpro%2Fprograms%2Fpublichealth%2Fcoronavirus%2Fdir_mem_res.aspx&data=05%7C01%7Cskerr%40pssbrantford.org%7C629018dbbdc94516a2b508da4a1365c2%7C703207bfa3554e84b94bde09ff908e0c%7C0%7C0%7C637903744422183320%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xLVcRMoKT8djw2ThiLOqk37LFLrWFQFDSDWTwmSP7q0%3D&reserved=0
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